Slaney, Marlee (Clerks)

From:

City Council

Sent:

Sunday, October 21, 2018 6:44 PM

To:

City Council

Subject:

Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

OCT 2 2 2018

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE SASKATOON

Submitted on Sunday, October 21, 2018 - 18:44 Submitted by anonymous user: 174.2.9.191

Submitted values are:

Date: Sunday, October 21, 2018

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Bernice Last Name: Guenther

Email:

Address: Harrison Crescent

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code: S7J

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):

Subject: Trash and Yard Waste Pick Up

Meeting (if known): Council Meeting Monday October 22, 2018

Comments:

The average cost of \$21.60 per household per month for trash pick up is ridiculous. We can haul our own trash to the landfill or hire someone with a truck for less than that.

In my earlier e-mail to you, one of my suggestions was to charge for trash and yard waste per pick up by way of a tracking device. The Environmental and Corporate Initiatives Department replied that most bins (carts) ARE equipped with some tracking information.

So to be fair to everyone - charge ONLY for the actual times the bin is set out to be emptied.

Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/263449